
 

City of Whittier 
Street Sweeping Parking Prohibition 

 

 
To request the establishment of “No Parking” provisions for street sweeping 
purposes on your street, please use the attached petition to gather signatures from 
your neighboring residents that will be affected by this parking restriction.  “No 
Parking” provisions for street sweeping purposes work best on a block by block 
basis.  The City requires that a two-thirds-majority of the affected residents support 
the establishment of the parking provision 
 
In most cases, both sides of your street are currently swept on the same day on 
an every-other week schedule.  To avoid confusion as to which week the street is 
to be swept, any parking restrictions established will be enforced on a weekly 
basis, regardless of whether the street is scheduled to be swept or not. 
 
Please submit completed petitions to:  Parking and Transportation Commission 
      Director of Public Works 

13230 East Penn Street 
Whittier, CA 90602 

 
Following receipt of your petition, your request will be placed on the agenda of the 
next regularly scheduled meeting of the Parking and Transportation Commission.  
The Commission normally meets the first Thursday of every month. 
 
Notices will be delivered to all affected residents advising of the time and place to 
attend the public meeting of the Parking and Transportation Commission regarding 
the proposed establishment of parking restrictions for street sweeping purposes.  
At the meeting, after hearing public testimony regarding the proposed parking 
restriction, the Commission will determine whether or not to establish the parking 
restriction. 
 
A two-thirds-majority of affected residents may request to have a parking provision 
removed no sooner than five-years from the date of action prohibiting. Any such 
request would be reviewed using the same process and evaluation criteria as staff 
uses for street sweeping parking provision requests. If it is determined that the 
existing posted signs serve no purpose, the signs will be removed at no cost to the 
individuals making the removal request. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the City of Whittier Public Works 
Department at (562) 567-9500. 
 


